
Hi there Year 2! 

 

How’s things? Hope you and your families are all well. Once again, thank 

you so much to those of you who have emailed us, we really love hearing 

from you and seeing the photographs you send – they do make us smile! We 

hope you are enjoying the space themed work as we will continue our 

journey through space for week 6. 

 

Well, the sunny weather is certainly helping during these strange times isn’t 

it? Getting out for a little walk in the sunshine certainly lifts the spirits. The 

flowers and trees are all looking so pretty. Hopefully you are managing to 

get outside for some lovely fresh air. 

 

We will be emailing your grown-ups some targets to help with your 

learning, alongside this normal weekly plan. They are some extra areas that 

you can work on whilst doing your weekly work over the next few weeks. 

 

As ever, we miss you all soooooooooo much and can’t wait to see you all 

again. Keep smiling lovelies and keep working and playing hard. Take care. 

 

Happy-sunny wishes from, 

Mrs Scott-Simons, Mrs Wilson, Miss Wright and the rest of our awesome 

Year 2 team. xx        
 

P.S. Please remember, it doesn’t matter how much your child does, it’s 

keeping an interest in learning that’s important (in any area) and anything is 

better than nothing! So as ever, there is no pressure from us to do 

everything on this plan, it’s there for you to pick and choose as you wish! 



 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ASQkz4XaphU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZHAqT4hXnMw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mQrlgH97v94
https://spacecentre.co.uk/blog-post/helen-sharman-britains-first-astronaut/


 



https://spaceplace.nasa.gov/oreo-moon/en/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-2/


 


